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Commission Regulation (EU) 2025/581 as regards maximum residue levels for cycloxydim,

dichlorprop-P, flupyradifurone, methyl nonyl ketone, plant oils/citronella oil, potassium sorbate

and potassium phosphonate in or on certain products

What is changing and why?

The European Union (EU) has increased the maximum residue levels (MRLs) for phosphonic

acid on certain certain salads and cereals, globe artichokes, and poppy seeds as summarised in

Table 1. The MRLs have been updated based on new data evaluated by the European Food

Safety Authority (EFSA 2024), which confirmed that the proposed levels are appropriate.

Timeline

The new MRLs apply from 17 April 2025.

For more information see the full record on the AGRINFO website – where you can also view the

latest AGRINFO Update newsletters and search the database.
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https://eur-lex.europa.eu/eli/reg/2025/581/oj
https://efsa.onlinelibrary.wiley.com/doi/full/10.2903/j.efsa.2024.8842
https://agrinfo.eu/book-of-reports/maximum-residue-levels-for-phosphonic-acid
https://agrinfo.eu
https://agrinfo.eu/book-of-reports


THE LATEST ON EU AGRI-FOOD POLICIES IMPACTING LOW-INCOME & MIDDLE-INCOME COUNTRIES

Copyright © COLEAD 2025, AGRINFO is funded by the European Union and implemented by COLEAD.

Maximum residue levels for phosphonic acid

Tables & Figures

Source: based on Regulation 2025/581

Disclaimer: Under no circumstances shall COLEAD be liable for any loss, damage, liability or

expense incurred or suffered that is claimed to have resulted from the use of information

available on this website or any link to external sites. The use of the website is at the user’s sole

risk and responsibility. This information platform was created and maintained with the financial

support of the European Union. Its contents do not, however, reflect the views of the European

Union.
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